Minutes of the meeting of Milverton Parish Council

held on Monday 26th March 2012 in the Victoria Rooms

Present: Madam Chairman; Mesdames, M Burton, R Renfree, E McHardy and G Lumby.

Messrs:  R Jenkins, T Phelps, B Cottrell and R Hendy. 

In Attendance:  Cllr Gwilym Wren ,Clerk/TDBC; M Reynolds, Milverton Action Group; 

1 members of the public were present.

Questions from the Public

1) Apologies

`
Apologies were received from Mr Hannaford, Mr Ainsworth Smith and Mr Gauntlett.

2) Creedwell


a) Report from Notaro meeting


b) Response to Steering Group invitation


Madam Chairman reported on the meeting with Notaro that was held on 15th March. This included an 
invitation for the Parish Council, Action Group and Cllr Wren to join a Steering Group to help design the 
development at Creedwell.


Councillors then had a wide ranging discussion about the meeting and the proposals put forward.


They noted that the first Notaro Exhibition was due for 30th and 31st March which would make any 
engagement with a Steering Group beforehand impossible.


They agreed that, under the circumstances, any decision on whether to join a steering group would be best 
taken after the Exhibition at the April Parish Council meeting.


Members agreed to attend the Exhibition to hear what Notaro had to say and also gauge the views of 
parishioners as that would give then a much more informed picture.


In addition Councillors agreed in principle to canvass the village by splitting it into 12 parts and each taking 
responsibility for seeking and recording views and offering opportunities for discussions in confidence


Mr Phelps, Mr Hendy and Mr Jenkins agreed to work this idea up with some suggested questions and report 
back to the next meeting on April 2nd. 


The meeting closed at 9.15pm.


The next meeting will be at 7.30pm on 2nd April in the Victoria Rooms.
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